
K9ScootersNW Meeting February 21, 2016 

Attendees:  Sue Scofield, Donna Morton, Ingrid Earle, Pam Beaverson, Judge Sullivan, Donna Peck, Karla 

Boyle, Sean & Bianca Santino, Bekkie Harris 

Meeting called to order by President Sue Scofield at 11:56 AM. 

The September minutes were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s report:  The club has $1,454.98 in checking and $625.81 in savings and approximately $400 

to be transferred form PayPal (education & dues). 

Westport 

Lodging at Chateau Westport:  13 rooms have been booked so far, RV parking may be allowed next year.  

There is a Musher’s Lounge in the hotel (breakfast room) where people will go after checking in to pick 

up the welcome/hospitality packets.  Karla is working on these.  Judge is working on a map.  Continental 

breakfast will be available to us Saturday and Sunday mornings. 

Glow Run Friday night:  Jody and Donna P are leading this.  Meet at 3 G’s – driver’s meeting at 7:45 PM 

Sand Drag on Saturday:  Judge has created this new activity which should be a ton of fun.  Closely 

matched teams have been selected to make it exciting and try it out.  3 classes will drag race 1,000 ft. on 

the beach.  Canicross, Scooter & Bikejor. 

Parade through Westport:  1 – 1:30 PM 

Meet the Mushers to follow.  Jason is organizing this. 

Dinner Saturday:  $12 - $15 

Adventure Bingo:  Motion passed to set aside $50 for prizes. 

Off Leash Dog Area:  Judge is working on this. 

Sunday:  Morning trail run, group photo, bingo awards and check out. 

T-shirts:  Pam is finishing up the design and will get a price estimate.  The plan is to take pre-orders and 

purchase some extras to sell.  

KRS:   Trophies & banners have been budgeted.  Judge showed us photos of some championship 

trophies that he found within the $360 budget.  A motion was passed to purchase these. 

Official Club Runs:  A $300 certificate from Fidogear can be used for the awards. 

Café Press store is open and should be searchable by entering K9ScootersNW. 



Education:  K9Mushing 101 & 102 are offered.  Judge & Sue are teaching the classroom portion.  A 

PowerPoint presentation is being developed.  Karla volunteered to help with this.  For the 102 trail 

portion, teams are being scheduled so that they can go out with at least 2 helpers. 

Web page:  online registration for the 101 & 102 is available as well as membership.  They bylaws still 

need to be added and the logo updated. 

NEW BUSINESS 

The 3/26 club fun run has been changed to Rattlesnake Lake/Cedar Falls to coincide with the Iron Paws 

run and awards. 

A motion was passed clarifying that the club is not requiring all fun run participants to pay $5 for official 

club runs.  This for the club members earing points for awards at the end of the season. 

Elections:  Officers to be elected at the July meeting (President, VP, Treasurer, Secretary).  Nominations 

should be in June. 

Bylaws:  Need to be updated and race rules considered.  Sue and Ingrid. 

Titling:  Donna P is getting pricing on patches. 

Good of the Order:  Welcome Sean & Bianca!! 

Meeting Adjourned at 1:03 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Ingrid Earle, Secretary, typed 3/4/16 


